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September 19, 2016 

 

 

 

Mr. Jordan Williams 

Adams Electric Company 

401 N. Greene Street 

Greensboro, NC 27401 

 

 

Subject:  Endoscopy Renovation at Annie Penn Hospital (Cone Health) 

 

Dear Jordan: 

 

It has been a pleasure working in partnership with Adams Electric Company on the Endoscopy Renovation project at 

Annie Penn Hospital in Reidsville, NC. This project presented to the team a unique set of challenges in maintaining 

productive workflow for the crews despite the discovery of several significant unforeseen conditions that had to be 

addressed in order to complete the project.  Throughout the process, I was always able to count on Adams Electric 

Company to be attentive to the new project conditions, helpful with offering possible solutions to resolve the issues, 

responsive to my requests, and at all times available and willing to communicate and cooperate for the good of the 

project.  Adams was a key factor in the success of this project. 

 

In Adams Electric Company, we are delighted to have found an organization committed to providing quality service to 

their clients.  There is no doubt that Adams Electric is a class organization, especially when it comes to work in a 

healthcare setting.  You have definitely earned our trust and respect.  

 

I look forward to continuing the relationship between Adams Electric Company and Vannoy Construction on future 

projects. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Chris Roberson 

Project Manager 

 

 


